We are inviting ALL St. Malachi & St. Patrick parishioners to join us on

A Workshop on Radical Hospitality

Our Parishes have embraced the charism of hospitality for a long time.
Now is an opportunity to imbed this gift into every aspect of parish life
and to develop it through every parishioner, collaborator, and visitor.

o We will work together on our shaping our hearts and exterior
spaces to be a welcoming place for all of those seeking God's love!

e We will plan how to use the resources from the Lilly Foundation
grant to make any improvements and enhancements we think will
serve our Lord and help all feel welcome at the table.

5:30 - Mass
6:00 - Supper
6:45-8:15 - Workshop
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Making the Church St. Patrick Parish Lower Hall
Feel Like Home Please RSVP: marilyn.carroll@stpatrickbridge.org




